
OSSCA Board Meeting  

5/2/96  

 Pat called the meeting to order at 7:24  
 All-Star - large numbers of boys coming to game, consider inviting by team next year 

till filling a 22 man team, well organized,  
 Banquet - looks like 65 attending,  
 General meeting - lots of people to congratulate, vote on scholarship, share OHSAA 

ideas from Pat  
 From OHSAA sportsmanship committee - original recommendation was not adopted (sit 

½ for rest of half for a yellow card), We succeeded in reducing this to sitting one sub 
opportunity for a yellow, starting in ’98 sports medicine training will only be required 
every 3 year and CPR every will be required to be up to date each year  

 Clinic - Gene DeWeese and Gary Avedikian- all ready to go, tickets made for luncheon 
and banquet  

 Indemnification: we have no policy now , a first look at cost was $1000 per year, will 
check to see if we are incorporated and for other options  

 Concern - benefits for assistant coaches joining state organization - currently only the 
assistant coach of year award is a benefit  

 We will sell Crew tickets $6 & $10 at clinic tomorrow  
 Pat passed out sportsmanship cards  
 Some within Southeast region want to split into south and east - reviewed past practice 

for the split, considered this the first reading, discussed pros and cons  
 Awards - only small changes for next year  
 Red cards for boys down by 50, girls up to 55 from 49 last year  
 Hall of Fame committee will meet tomorrow to review process  
 Message came from Ben Bellman that he has been contacted by some administrators 

and OHSAA with a desire to move soccer to spring season  
 Meeting adjourned   


